CSPA Meeting September 17 2013

Approval of Minutes from last June by Miriam Lubin followed by Joy Badler.

Presentation of new executive for 2013/2014

Chair: Jane Laslop

Vice: Susan Birnbaum

• Treasurer: Miriam Lubin

Volunteer Coordinator: Margie Campbell

• Secretary: Justine Codron

Program Co- coordinators:

• Pizza Lunch - Rae Dolman

• Used Uniform Sale: Leslie Drevnig

School Supplies: Nadine Harding

• Birthday Books: Melissa Nowack

• Scholastic Book Fair: Val Kirkonnnell

Art Cards: Cindy Stein

<u>The Sapling Society</u> - an ongoing Alumni Parent Body Fund Raising. Looking for volunteers with creative ideas to fund raise.

<u>Family Fun Fair</u> - takes place in the Spring. Looking for volunteers to help out and ensure things run smoothly. <u>Raffle</u> for Fun Fair - looking for donations and volunteers to follow up on phone calls.

<u>Staff Appreciation Lunch</u> - takes place one day after school ends. Looking for volunteers.

<u>Turf in Junior Playground</u> - thank you to all the parents' contributions. It has been a great success!

<u>Junior Math Program</u> - Crestwood is using a program called Math Makes Sense and is adding a new program called Singapore Math to enhance children's math skills.

After School Clubs - Brochure will be coming out soon.

<u>Class Parents</u> - will be open to all parents who wish to get involved. No money will be collected at the beginning of the year by class parents.

<u>CSPA</u> - raising funds towards a wish list which is provided by the teachers.

CSPA raised \$50,000 towards the turf, \$50,000 towards computers and ipads.

<u>Conclusion</u> - Crestwood is always looking for parents to volunteer, get involved and share ideas.

Please feel free to contact Jane Laslop at jlaslop@rogers.com if you wish to volunteer.